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December 17, 2021 

 

Following correspondence of September 3, 2021, the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board 
(DPCDSB) has the following updates to share regarding the restoration of St. Leonard Catholic 
Elementary School. 

As the community is aware, in late summer, the Ministry of Education granted DPCDSB approval to 
construct a four (4) classroom, air-


